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CELEBRATION NEWSLETTER! 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers and Community, 
                                                                           
This past week has seen much celebrating at our school.  Ursula 
has graduated from Year 12 and Mrs Loughrey has moved into 
retirement.  It is with great joy and much sadness that we have 
celebrated this week as both of these people will not be in our 
lives every day here at school. 
 

Last Friday night, our staff and community travelled with Ursula 
to Moree to celebrate her Graduation from the Northern Borders 
Access Program and Year 12.  We were so proud of Ursula and 
her achievements. 
 

Ursula read the Acknowledgement of Country at the start of the 
evening for the beginning of the Ceremony.  We all had a 
wonderful dinner and then Ursula was given her medal and 
Certificate of Graduation.  At the end of the Ceremony, Rosie 
spoke to all of the Graduates, congratulating them on their 
achievements.  She did this on behalf of all of the Year 11 
students in all of the NBSA schools. 
Congratulations Ursula.  We are so proud of you! 
 

On Monday, we held a Community lunch to farewell Mrs 
Loughrey.  She has been a member of our school staff since 
1966.  Many of her past students attended the day (some are 
now grandparents).  It was a lovely celebration.  Many friends 
from around the district attended.  Cherie has been a dedicated 
teacher and an incredible role model in our community.  She 
has always striven for excellence in education for the students 
of Goodooga.  Although Cherie has promised that she will be 
back to visit us, she will be sadly missed by our community! 

        Wednesday 14th November 2018  

40 Days  
until Santa  
arrives… 
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